
Heritage Burlington 

Planner Update: January 15, 2020 

1. Consultation, re: Revised Materials for Development Application at 2069-2079 Lakeshore Road 

and 383-385 Pearl Street 

 The City has received revised materials related to the application to amend the Official 

Plan and Zoning By-law to permit a 29-storey mixed-use building on the above-

referenced lands. 

 The Revised Architectural Plans respond to comments provided by Heritage Burlington 

in October 2019 requesting addition details about the building at 383-385 Pearl Street, 

including renderings from the pedestrian perspective and elevations visualizing how the 

Register-listed heritage building interacts with the new proposed development. 

 Application details can be found at www.burlington.ca/2069lakeshore. The revised 

circulation materials can be found under the ‘Revised Supporting Documents’ tab, 

within the ‘Revised December 2019’ section. 

 Heritage Burlington is asked to: 

i. Review the revised submission materials, which can be found at the link 

provided above. 

ii. Discuss the subject application and pass a motion authorizing the Chair to 

provide updated written comments to staff on behalf of the Committee. 

http://www.burlington.ca/2069lakeshore

